When arriving each day for the Youth Academy, please park in the guest parking area (indicated in red). Directly across from there is the gated
entrance to the Police Department (indicated in yellow). Students will need to be checked in at this location. The students will be dropped off
and picked up at this location each day.

The Academy starts at 09:00 AM and finishes at 03:00 PM each day. Lunch will be provided each day, as well. Students can wear what they
want as long as it is not offensive or inappropriate. No sandals/flip flops will be allowed. For the Santa Rita Jail tour on Saturday, students will
be asked to wear the T-shirt we will provide them, as well as long pants (no baggy pants or hooded sweatshirts) and closed-toe shoes (no
sandals/flip flops).

***parents, please note that on Thursday 8/13/20, there are two classes for parents. Refer to the schedule for details.




